
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem denounces terrorist attack on Yathrib

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, denounced the terrorist

attack on a funeral in Yathrib. 

His Eminence tweeted on Saturday, 31 July, 2021, “We followed with concern the terrorist attack

that took place in a mourning council in Yathrib district in Saladin. The attack claimed the

lives of about 25 martyrs and wounded. While we condemn this criminal act, we call on the

relevant authorities to work seriously and professionally to bridge the fragile and loose gaps

and maintain security and stability of the liberated areas.”


